
Na Gaeil Notes Monday December 28
th

 2020 

 

 

New Year Greetings   We wish everybody involved in Na Gaeil: officers, 
coaches, mentors, players, parents, patrons and visitors to our club a very 
happy and healthy New Year 

 

Kerry Minors    Congratulations to Oisin Maunsell, the Kerry Minor Football 

Team and management on their victory over Clare in the Electric Ireland Minor 
Football Final in the LIT Gaelic Grounds, Limerick last week. It was great to see 
a Na Gaeil player lift the cup as captain of the team. We wish them the best of 
luck in the All Ireland series. 

 

AGM    As per GAA guidelines, Na Gaeil CLG will be holding its AGM virtually 

on Thursday January 28th at 8pm. We ask that if you are a Club Member and 
wish to be part of this AGM that you send your email address to our Club 
secretary Eamon Browne at the email address:  
secretary.nagaeil.kerry@gaa.ie by Thursday January 21st.  We appreciate this is 
not ideal for some members but we ask that players and younger members 
assist their relatives and friends to join. Nominations for positions or motions will 
be accepted until January 8th.  Also forward these  
to secretary.nagaeil.kerry@gaa.ie   Thanks to everyone who has contributed to 
keeping our club operating in 2020 and we look forward to seeing some new 
faces on our executive in 2021. 

 

Clubhouse The clubhouse is closed for all outside activities and the gym will 
also be closed until there is further clarification from GAA Headquarters as to 
when they can re-open.  

 

Clothes Collection There is now a Clothes Collection Bin situated in Na Gaeil 

car park for use by all members of the public. 
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